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INTERNATIONAL LABOUR ORGANIZATION

ILO input to the report of the Secretary-General on 
Oceans and the Law of the Sea, to the  
Fifty-eighth Session of the General Assembly 

ILO activities in 2002  

High Level Tripartite Working Group on  
Maritime Labour Standards  

On the recommendation of the Joint Maritime Commission at its 29th Session in December 2000, 
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substantive issues, namely, on enforcement mechanisms, simplified amendment procedures and the 
structure of the new instrument.  

The text of the reports prepared for the first and second session of the HLTWG, as well as for the 
first meeting of the Sub-Group are available at: 
http://www.ilo.org/public/english/dialogue/sector/sectors/mariti.htm ; 
http://www.ilo.org/public/english/dialogue/sector/sectors/mariti/shipping-iloact.htm.  

Enhanced security of seafarers’ identification 

Following the terrorists attacks of 11 September 2001 and the measures being pursued in the IMO, at 




